
 
 

 

 
	

Open   Shutter   Photography   

will   be   offering   individual   and   team  
pictures   available   for   purchase.  

 

If   you   opt   out   of   purchasing  
individual   pictures,   we   still   require  
all   players   to   be   in   team   pictures  
for   Dead   Frog   Volleyball   website  

purposes.  

 

Pictures   will   be   taken   during  
practices.    As   the   dates   get   closer,  
you   will   receive   more   information  

from   your   team   coach.  

 
 

 

 
 


